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Wednesday 13th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Parent Information Evening for The Mill Adventure Base Residential  

 
I am writing today to invite you to a parents’ information evening to discuss the Year 4 residential visit to the Mill 
Adventure Base. We will meet in the intervention classroom (next to the Y5 class) on Wednesday 27th 
November, from 3:30 – 4:00 and pupils will be able to attend the meeting.  
 
The residential will take place from Thursday 25th until Friday 26th June. The children will have two days of 
adventurous activities lead by The Mill Team as well as a camp fire, disco and many other activities. 
 
During this meeting we will provide more details about the activities, the accommodation, the staffing and the 
safety of your children. We will also have further details about deposits and payment plans and answer any of 
your questions.  
 
This is a wonderful experience and we hope you will want your child to participate with their friends.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Slight, Key Stage 2 Lead and Educational Visits Coordinator 


